
March 25, 1980

"Every good endowment and every per­
fect gift is from above, coming down 
from the Father of lights with whom 
there is no variation or shadow due 
to change."

James 1:17

All those who are interested in trying 
out for the 1980 Northwest Soccer Team.
We will be meeting Friday March 28j at 
2:15 p.m. If you can’t make it, con­
tact Doug Clark in GB 114.

P.T.L, for T.L.C. If you would like to be 
involved in literature distribution 
this v?eek canvassing the area with 
Neighborhood Church in Bellevue, please 
contact Dave Larson (827-5804) or 
Pastor Tom Pendleton (747-3445) you 
will be supplied with literature and 
maps. There are 2,000 pieces of 
literature to distribute before Sat­
urday. : :

Spring Music Celebration...at The Promise 
at Totem Lake Shopping Center. Groups 
will include Destiny (Northwest College), 
LionSong(Kenmore) and Gordy Christiansen 
from KBIQ. Friday, April 11, 9-11 p.m. 
More info: Kari or Debby 821-1281.

MANDATORY AWS AND AMS MEETINGS TONIGHT!!!
AWS will be held at 8:45 p.m.
AMS will be held at 7:30 p.m.
Dean Rutledge is scheduled to speak 
at these meetings.

Coming Event:
Tuesday April 8 at 8:00 p.m., in the 
Chapel. Tom McAllister - Tenor and 
Mizue Yamada - Pianist will be featured.

Kid's MIG: Meeting Wednesday at 3:00 p.m. 
and Thursday at 7:00 p.m. in the SUB. 
Please be there as it is very important. 
We will be going out this Friday night.

Publications Workshop 293 will meet Thurs­
day, March 27, at 2:30 p.m. in the ASB 
Office which is in the SUB. The class 
objective is to train students to pro­
duce next years yearbook. The course 
will include photography, copy, page 
design, and business. The first three 
classes will be in photography, which 
is open to anyone interested. If you 
have your own 35mm camera, please bring 
it.

Lost: 1969 gold class ring, blue stone, 
with initials DLH inside. Lost in the 
vacinity of the typing room last quarter. 
If found, please turn it in to the 
Snack Shack or phone 822-5225.

Please return all equipment checked out last 
quarter from the Health Center unless 
it has been O.K.’d by the nurse to con­
tinue using.

Payment of Accounts
All accounts are due in full on the first 
day of classes, otherwise a deferred pay­
ment plan must be on file in the Business 
Office.

Book Policy ■ .. .
Book purchases are on a cash basis. The 
exception to this rule is for those stu­
dents on Rehabilitation or those carrying 
a credit balance on their account.

Official Withdrawl from Classes:
1. Process the forms provided by the 
•Registrar’s office. Refund policy 1 
applies only to those who have officially 
withdrawn.
2. Students in the residence halls must 
also check out with the Resident. Dean 
before leaving.

Refund Policy stands as follows:
1. When a student reduces his load but 
does not withdraw from college, tuition 
will not be adjusted after the Friday 
of the first full week of classes.
2. Fees are non-refundable.
3. Tuition will be refunded on the 
following scale:

80% during first week of classes
60% during second week
40% during third week
20% during fourth week (no refunds
after fourth week).

Reminder from the Registrar's Office:- 
This Wednesday, March 26, will be the 
last day to add any courses for spring 
quarter. ;



STUDENT MAIL:
All of the mail comitlg to the college 
for students is now in the Administration 
Building in the lobby. It will be deliv­
ered on Tuesday, March 25 around 5:00 to 
the residence halls and SUB mail boxes.

N.C. Students are requested to NOT attend 
chapel on Friday, March 28 - Campus Day. 
Also please be prepared to eat lunch at 
11:30 and be out by 12:30.

ASB to Vote on Constitution and By-laws rev­
ision during chapel, Tuesday, March 25, 
1980. If you have not seen these revis­
ions there is a copy in the Library and 
some copies in the Administration Build­
ing.

J.V. Mania Continues!!1
Next week the J.V. Team has three ball 
games. Monday, Tuesday and Thursday even­
ings at 6:30 in the gym. Come on out!

J.V. and Varsity practice to be held Monday 
March 24, at 2:30 p.m.

Missions 243 First Aid, will begin Monday 
evening, March 24 from 7-9 in L-l. All 
who have signed up must be in attendance.

Enrollment in The Minister’s Wife class is 
such that the meeting place has been 
changed to L-l. The class will be held 
Tuesday nights from 6:30-8:15 starting 
March 25.

I don’t think i made the cross-country team. \ asked 
Coach Gibson which countries w© were going to run across 

and he tcld me to go home.

Youth Film:
"STEP OVER THE EDGE", will be shown in 
Wilderness and Retreat Camp class - 2nd 
period in L-101 (there is room for the 
first 12 extra people who want to come). 
The film is based on the diaries of 
young people who have participated in the 
widely-heralded Vanguard Program, 
where each participant spent 3 weeks ^  
hiking throught the wilderness and the 
a three-day "solo" equipped only with 
a Bible, a canteen of water and a small 
tarp, each one spending 3 days in com­
plete isolation along the shores of 
Lake Superior. STEP OVER THE EDGE is 
a film in natural beauty, sparkling 
with high adventure, but its widest 
horizons reach deep into human person­
ality.

W.O.M. CHAPEL HAS BEEN CHANGED TO THURS­
DAY THIS WEEK.

Chapel Events This Week:
Tuesday: ASB Class Meetings 
Wednesday: Dr. PdLce 
Thursday: WOM Chapel 
Friday: Campus Day

Coming: SPIRITUAL EMPHASIS WEEK!!! 
Featuring Murray McLees March 31 
through April 4.

KCNC Students: There will be a meeting
this Friday at 4:00 p.m. in the SUB. ^  
It is for all students who are taking 
the class for credit and all volunteers 
who wish to be involved. This will be 
the first meeting of the quarter.


